May 20, 2020

MAY GMM CANCELLED

COVID-19 UPDATE

As per the order of British Columbia's Provincial Health Officer restricting gatherings in excess of fifty (50) people, the May 2020 General Membership Meeting is cancelled. If University room bookings are permitted in time and an appropriate large lecture theatre can be booked, we will have a first-come-first-served, 49-person maximum capacity GMM in June.

The 'physical' Union Office is now open again from 7:30 a.m. until 3:30 p.m. Monday to Friday. If you need to discuss an issue, call (604) 827-1705 or email cupe116@cupe116.com.

Access to our building is limited and we are required to keep visitors to the building to a minimum and by necessary appointment only. If you require an inperson appointment, please contact the Office. Physical distancing protocols will be in effect.

Please remember, if you have cold or flu symptoms, stay at home.

Please continue to monitor the UBC COVID-19 website (https://covid19.ubc.ca/) for updated information.